

הרב זאב סגל Rabbi Zev Segal

457 CENTRE STREET

SOUTH ORANGE, N. J. 07079

(201) 762-6260

I8 Elül 5736 September I3, 1976

Rabbi Dr. Norman Lamm President, Yeshiva University 55 Fifth Avenue New York, N.Y. 10003

Dear Norman,

I want to extend to you my sincere congratulations and all good wishes on being elected to this most prestigious position.

May Yeshiva University reach new heights under your leadership, and may you go from "strength to strength" in the advancement of orthodoxy here and abroad.

My best wishes to you and yours for a year of good health, joy and success.

Sincerely,

ATIL ANIAN DAM